
 

 

 

50th ANNIVERSARY CLUB AGM and TOUR 

8 April 2022 to 10 April 2022 (plus touring time before and after) 

NEWSLETTER NO 1 – (June 2021) 

 
Planning for the 2022 New Zealand Rolls Royce and Bentley Club 50th Anniversary AGM and Tour is well 
underway.  Our enthusiastic committee is committed to making this a most memorable event – not to be 
missed by any Rolls Royce and / or Bentley enthusiast! 
 
THE ‘AGM’ 
 
The hub weekend is 8th, 9th and 10th of April 2022 and will be in and around the Wairarapa, based in 
Masterton.  The Copthorne Solway Park Hotel is secured for our accommodation and function space.   
 
‘EAST, WEST, NORTH AND SOUTH’ 
 
To mark the 50th anniversary, we are organising a multi-pronged 
(Monte Carlo?) TOUR culminating at the ‘AGM’.  It will run the 
week before, with nominal starting points at East Cape (EAST), 
Cape Egmont (WEST), Cape Reinga (NORTH) and Bluff (SOUTH).  
It will also be fully flexible  i.e. join in where you like and leave 
where you like.   
It is also our intention to have a short concluding run, finishing in 

Wellington, before we all disperse to our various homes, catch 

the ferry or whatever. 

 
REGISTER YOUR INTEREST ON THE WEBSITE 

 
 
 
 
 
If you have already registered – thank you.  If you 
want to be part of this event, please register NOW at 
nzrrbc.org.nz (click on ‘50th Anniversary Tour’).  
Accommodation has been booked – but of course 
this is on a ‘first-come, first-served’ basis.  Don’t miss 
out and then be disappointed – register now! 

 
Best wishes and happy motoring! 
 
Gary Nichols 
50th Anniversary Committee Chair.  


